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Wednesday 14th September 2022 
 
Dear Year R Parents/Carers, 
 
Learning to read is the most important thing your child will learn at our school. Everything else depends on it, 
so we do all we can to make sure every child learns to read quickly. We want your child to love reading and to 
want to read for themselves. Thus, Singlewell Primary School is inviting you to a Phonics and Reading 
Workshop to enhance your knowledge of teaching your child to read at home. 
 
The workshop will be held on Friday 30th September 2022 at 2:15pm to 3:00pm. The venue will be in the 
School’s Sports Hall and entrance will be through the main front gate only. Topics to discuss will include: 
 

 How we teach your child to read at Singlewell Primary School 

 What you could do at home to support your child to read accurately 

 Time to practise reading words accurately 

 Time for questions and feedback 
 
No babies or toddlers will be able to attend on this occasion. I hope that this workshop will enhance your 
confidence to support your child at home prior to the test. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss P Asiedu 
(Phonics, Early Reading and Early Writing Lead) 
 

 
   

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………… 
 
I will be attending the Year R Phonics workshop on Friday 30th September 2022 at 2:15pm 
 
YES     NO       
 
Child’s name………………………………………………………..
 Class……………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

 
 


